
URGENT NOTICE: 
WATER DISRUPTION IN TZANEEN  
 
The Tzaneen Dam Water Treatment plant will be shut due to emergency maintenance. The 
shutdown will affect water distribution is some parts of town.  
The following areas might experience water shortage due to the shutdown: 
Lifestyle Center 
CBD, Lushof 
Doorenhoek and  
Florapark.  
We apologize for any inconvenience.  
Issued by the Greater Tzaneen Municipality 
 


